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Holiday Sta! Shuttle and Transit
Information

Limited impact to hospital sta! shuttles

https://mailchi.mp/b47873f87ac6/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-sept-22-6252557?e=%5BUNIQID%5D


Many sta! shuttles and local transit lines will continue running on all weekdays
through the New Year

The winter holiday season is here!

The following lines will continue normal weekday service, including on
December 24th and 31st:

Hospital Direct (HD) Line
Medical Center (MC) Line
SRI Shuttle
Marguerite Line AE-F & AC Transit Line U
Line EB
Evening Parking Shuttle (EPS)

Limited Service between December 20th - December 31st:

Line X will run express service only
Line Y will run express service only

Most other Marguerite Lines not listed above will not operate between 12/20 -
12/31

Caltrain: Please note that Caltrain will run a weekend schedule on December
24th, December 25th, and January 1st.

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/HD-Line
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/MC-Line
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/SRI-Flyer
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/AE-F
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/East-Bay-Express
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/EPS-Flyer
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Line-X
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Line-Y
https://www.caltrain.com/main.html


To learn more about sta! shuttles during the December holidays, please click
the link below.

Coming Soon: Gas Delivery and Car
Wash at SRI Park & Ride Lot!

Get your SRI Park & Ride Permit now, and enjoy these new benefits in January 2022!

The SRI Park & Ride Lot is about to get even better!

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services is partnering with Yoshi, a
contactless gas and automotive service company, to make parking at the SRI
Park & Ride Lot even more convenient.

Coming January 2022, sta! with a valid (free) SRI Park & Ride hangtag permit
will be able to sign up for Yoshi fuel delivery with no membership fee. Use the
app to purchase fuel, and a delivery vehicle will fill up your tank while you're at
work!

Fuel will be comparably priced with local gas stations
No delivery fee*
Just schedule, leave your fuel hatch open, and come back to a full tank!

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/December-holiday


*Up to 6 deliveries per month. A delivery fee will apply to the 7th, 8th, etc delivery
within 1 month.

Earn a FREE detail car wash!
Upon program launch, sta! who park at the SRI Park & Ride lot at least 12 times
in 1 month can earn a free car wash ($89 value!**).

Badge readers will be available in the SRI shuttle to allow parkers to scan in.
Parkers must scan their badge to work towards earning the car wash.

**the value of the car wash may taxable as imputed income. Please reach out
with any questions regarding the tax impact.

More details, including launch date and participation instructions will be
available in January.

For more information about the SRI Park & Ride Lot, click the link below.

REMINDER: Badge Required
with Caltrain Go Pass E!ective

1/1/2022
In 2022, all Stanford Medicine Caltrain Go Pass users will need to be prepared to show their

sta! ID badge along with their Clipper card to Caltrain conductors

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/yoshi-coming-soon


If you use a Caltrain Go Pass from Stanford University or Stanford Medicine, you must
be prepared to show your employer-issued ID badge along with your Clipper card to
Caltrain conductors

E!ective January 1st, 2022, Caltrain will require all sta! using a Stanford
Medicine or Stanford University Go Pass to present their employer-issued ID to
train conductors along with their Clipper card.

If you do not present your sta! ID badge along with your Clipper card a"er this
date, you may be subject to citation.

Please ensure that you carry your sta! ID badge with you any time you are
riding Caltrain with a Stanford Medicine Go Pass.

As a reminder, Stanford Medicine Go Pass holders are not allowed to sell or
transfer their pass to any other person.

For more information about the free Caltrain Go Pass available to eligible
employees, click the link below.



Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?
Try the SRI Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

 
The SRI Park & Ride Lot is conveniently located in Menlo Park, and provides
FREE parking and transportation for sta! at the main hospital campus. Enjoy
easy, free parking and a quick shuttle ride that connects directly to Hoover
Pavilion, Lucile Packard Children's Hospital, Blake Wilbur, and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyer here.

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
650.736.8000
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